
 

NEWSLETTER    No ñ17ñ2016              Sandhurst  Street, Raywood.  3570 

Ph.:  5436 1392             Fax:  5436 1246            Email:  raywood.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Principal: Lynne Colbert                School Council President: David Thompson 

Friday 10 of June 2016ðTerm 2 

Hello everyone, 

 

 

 

School Reports will go home next week. 

The Science Cluster Day was excellent.  A great time had 

by all.  Thank you to all the teachers and to Elmore  

Primary School for making the day so successful. 

See photos attached. 

The World Volleyball Championships came to Bendigo last 

weekend.  The Volleyball Association gave out tickets to 

the Friday night games.  The children who went to the 

game thoroughly enjoyed the night- 

see photos on back of newsletter. 

Activities on the Science Day were:- 

1. Making paper planes 

2. Gravity-making parachutes 

3. Circuits-friction, static electricity 

4. Chemical reactions-pouring nail polish remover onto 

a polystyrene cup. 

5. Exploring Gases-dancing sultanas. 

6. Making wind-powered cars. 

Calendar 
JUNE 

 

13/6: Queens Birthday Holiday. 

(No School) 

 

20/6: School Council Meeting 

 

24th of June: 

Last Day for Term 2!!!!!! 

NO BIRTHDAYS FOR THIS 

WEEK 
 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunches  
Friday the 17th of June 

Hot Dogs  

@ $2 each 

Parent on Duty 
 

Melinda 

 

 

 

 
WARM UP WEDNESDAY 

Please note: Noodles must be in a 

CUP not a packet!!!!!! 

Thanking you, 

 

Mrs Colbert 

 

Principal 

Message from the Principal 
ITôS COOL TO BE AT SCHOOL! 

This is a very early reminder for next term  

(TERM 3) CURRICULUM DAY 

MONDAY 29th AUGUST 

QUEENôS BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY 

This MONDAY the 13th of JUNE. 

mailto:raywood.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 
World Volley Ball Championships 



Science Cluster Day at Elmore 2016 

Fantastic demonstrations: Picture 

A bottle of coke exploding after  

11 mentos were put in the top. 


